UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

April 23, 2009

West Valley Citizen Task Force
c/o Logue Group

P.O. Box 270270

West Hartford, CT 06107

SUBJECT: COMMENTS ON THE PHASE 1 DECOMMISSIONING PLAN FOR THE WEST
VALLEY DEMONSTRATION PROJECT

To Whom It May Concern:

We have received your letter dated March 25, 2009, concerning the Phase 1 Decommissioning
Plan (DP) for the West Valley Demonstration Project. Your letter has been entered into ADAMS
and is publically available (Accession Number: ML090920066), and circulated to the U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff presently reviewing the DP.

As explained at our January 28, 2009, public meeting, any comments that assist us with our
review will be incorporated into a request for additional information that will be sent to the U.S.
Department of Energy as part of the NRC review process.

If you have any questions, | can be reached at (301) 415-0606.

Sincerely,
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Rebecca Tadesse, Branch Chief
Materials Decommissioning Branch
Decommiissioning and Uranium Recovery
Licensing Directorate
Division of Waste Management
and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials
and Environmental Management Programs



